
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Georgetown residents are advised that the third and final 
round of mosquito fogging trials will commence on the 
following dates:  
 

- Wednesday 19 April 2023: 6:00pm - 8:00pm  

- Thursday 20 April 2023: 4:00am - 6:00am & 6:00pm - 

8:00pm  

- Friday 21 April 2023: 4:00am - 6:00am & 6:00pm - 

8:00pm  

 
During these times, town residents should: 

- Remain indoors 

- Keep pets indoors  

- Keep windows closed 

- Empty, clean & refill water bowls  

- Notify Council of any possible health concerns to 

humans, pets or livestock as alternative arrangements 

can be made. 

 
Council apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause 
and appreciates your patience during this time.  
 
Should you have any queries in respect of this matter please 
contact Council on 4079 9090.  
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